
Public Exhibition:
Thursday 30 March 2017, between 3pm and 7pm, at Fernwoord Village Hall, 

Rubys Avenue, Fernwood, Newark, NG24 3RS.

You are invited to a public exhibition to view proposals for a housing 
development of up to 350 new homes, on land to the east of the B6326, 

Fernwood.

Proposed development site outlined in red

better, because we care...

The new homes will help to meet a range of local housing needs and will 
include market and affordable homes.

Members of the development project team will be on hand at the exhibition 
to answer your questions about these initial proposals and take any 

feedback.

Please come along and have your say. The exhibition is a drop-in event and 
there is no need to book.

Venue: Fernwood Village Hall, Rubys Avenue, Fernwood, Newark, 		
            NG24 3RS
Date:   Thursday 30 March 2017
Time:   3pm - 7pm

If you have any queries about the proposals please call 0800 975 5852 or 
email consultation@athene-communications.co.uk

www.larkfleetplanning.co.uk/Fernwood


